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Rachelle Blitch

From: Tim Neubeck
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 4:25 PM
To: Taylor Zeinert; Matthew Gibes; Becky Magestro; Kyle Grzyb
Cc: Rachelle Blitch; Cris Crane
Subject: FW: SHSD City of Whitewater PEG Channel Request - PR015152 - TC-220929024

Media Services team, see below.  Whoever is taking point on this project – please cc me on correspondence in the event 
there is work that needs to be done on our network in order for this to project to progress.  When you respond, I think it 
would be a good idea to ask the following questions on top of the ones you were already planning on asking.   
 

 Make, model, and specs of the device we will be given.  I imagine it will be similar to the Drake device Spectrum 
gave us, but you will need that to determine parts needed to modify the existing broadcasting PC.  This may 
necessitate the need for a new PC depending on the what is needed to run their device and Spectrums 
simultaneously.   

 Will we be broadcasting in SD or HD?   
 Are the current signal requirements Spectrum has is sufficient for them too?  

 
In addition, @Matthew Gibes – you should probably have a discussion with DVPlay support on if and how other 
customers broadcast to two different channels simultaneously and if they have to have the same standards.  If you get a 
negative answer, then 2025 may be the year to cut over to a new broadcasting solution.  December seems a long way 
off, but it really isn’t if we need to source new equipment and technology.   
 
Tim Neubeck 
IT Director 
Information Technology Department 

 
312 W. Whitewater St., Whitewater, WI 53190 
262-473-1391 | tneubeck@whitewater-wi.gov 
www.whitewater-wi.gov 
 
Subscribe to our monthly newsletter! 
 

Think before you print. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

 

From: Statz, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Statz@tdstelecom.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 3:58 PM 
To: Tim Neubeck <tneubeck@whitewater-wi.gov> 
Subject: SHSD City of Whitewater PEG Channel Request - PR015152 - TC-220929024 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Hi Tim, 
 
My name is Liz Statz and I am the project manager for the City of Whitewater’s PEG channel build.   
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I wanted to provide you with a touch base communication regarding the build. 
 
To date, we do not have network in place for the address of 312 W Whitewater St., Whitewater WI and 
will not until at least the end of December 2024. 
 
I understand a representative was out for a Site-Survey on 3/11/24.  I apologize for the unexpected 
visit.  Going forward I will communicate with you before any meetings are scheduled.   
 
I will stay in contact with you regarding this build.  Once we get closer to our network being ready, I 
will schedule a call so we can discuss needs/expectations. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  I look forward to working with you. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Liz Statz 
Specialist – Project Coordinator 
TDS Telecom 
Elizabeth.Statz@tdstelecom.com 
 


